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I am so proud of how the children are conducting themselves during the ongoing KS1 SATS examinations. We have now completed both the reading comprehension papers and the EGPS (English, Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling) papers.  Next week the children will sit the arithmetic and reasoning SATS papers. Please could I ask you to reinforce the 2, 3, 5 and 10 times tables with your child as well as number bonds to 20. 
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Dates for your diary
Monday 22nd May  - Friday 26th  Outdoor learning week.
Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June HALF TERM

Monday 5th June INSET DAY
                                                            
Thank you again for your continued support. 
Mrs Brooks

 [image: image4.png]



English 


The children have been completing their EGPS (English,  Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling) SATs papers this week during their English lessons.The children were taken out in small groups and worked with either myself or Mr Atterbury in the library. The children are continuing to work extremely hard with a mature attitude. Well done Year 2.  





Maths


While I have been conducting the EGPS SATS papers this week, Mr Atterbury has been working with the remaining children in the classroom on SATS style Maths questions. He has spent time covering reasoning and arithmetic questions with the children and addressing any areas the children still find challenging.











Homework


There will be no reading comprehension homework this week, instead I would like you to complete the SATS style reasoning and arithmetic questions. I would also like you to reinforce the 2, 3, 5, and 10 times tables with your child. In preparation for Outdoor Learning Week which is taking place the week commencing Monday 22nd May could your children please start collecting a bag of sticks. The sticks need to be about 15 – 30 cm long. Please could you child also bring in recycling from home, such as cardboard boxes, egg boxes and plastic bottles as we will also be creating a castle out of recycled materials during Outdoor Learning Week. Many thanks in advance.


 


                                                       





�














